
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!  

Hurricane Ida survivors in Downingtown need your help 

with home repairs.   

 

Project Restoration is scheduled to begin work on two homes in Downingtown 9/17 and 

9/18.  We will be installing drywall, replacing trim, and painting.  Our Construction Project 

Manager will be on hand to direct the projects and provide any needed guidance/training.   

We will be on site 8:00 am – 4:00 pm with a break for lunch.   Register today at 

https://www.epaumc.org/connectional-ministries/mission-outreach/disaster-response/.  

Just click the link and complete the form: 

 

High School age and up are welcome. (minors will need to have a responsible adult on site with them)  

For more details please visit our website at https://www.epaumc.org/connectional-ministries/mission-

outreach/disaster-response/, email us at projectrestoration@epaumc.org or call our Disaster Recovery 

Director at 484-441-6637. 
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